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 Oregon taxes are already HIGH ENOUGH!  

 We simply cannot tolerate any more.   

 For those of us living in Wilsonville, there is the additional threat of tolling on the 

Boone Bridge, which would hit many residents TWICE, when visiting Wilsonville 

businesses from Charbonneau, or visiting Charbonneau from homes north of the 

bridge.  Please vote NO! on this horrible HB2025 bill! 

 

 

 


